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 D morton OBJ2015/4396/P 17/09/2015  20:40:30 I object strongly to this proposal. This building is not in keeping with neighbouring building and is a 

complete eyesore there is so much building work in the immediate area it is making our lives a misery. 

This is a lovely row of Victorian houses and also a conservation area which does not need such an ugly 

building.  It is also too high.  I object to this proposal
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 Marcus Taylor SUPPRT2015/4396/P 17/09/2015  15:40:44 I live and work diagonally opposite the proposed site and I would like to add my support for this 

scheme.Whist drawing on the context of the neighbouring victorian houses and the the contemporary 

flats behind, the design succeeds in combining elements of both and at the same time creating a bold 

and significant addition to this prominent site. The context of the site requires a bold and important 

statement which this proposal delivers with the tall chimney structure and the sensitive use of coloured 

concrete. The side street is articulated and enliven by the use of steel which compliments the concrete. 

The balconies take advantage of the views over the canal and in turn a safer environment is created for 

canal users.

I recommend that the proposal is approved.
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